
Letter to Presbytery May 2023 

Hi everyone, it is my pleasure to introduce myself to you all on the Presbytery 
level. I am Nancy Carlton from Lakewood Presbyterian. I am the new Presbyterian 
Women Moderator. I was installed in January at Montgomery Conference Center 
at our Annual Gathering. 

I have been gathering and meeting with the Coordinating Team. We are currently 
working on our Annual Bible Study Kick-off scheduled for August at MPCC. Our 
next study will be “Sacred Encounters” The Power and Presence of Jesus Christ in 
Luke-Acts by Olive Mahabir. 

We currently support 15 benevolences with our 37 churches, with about half 
really participating in regular PW giving and events. 

I am proud to say that one of this year’s Birthday Offerings is here in Florida- 
Making Miracles Group Home. PW annual Birthday Offering helped fund their 
mission projects and improve lives. Way to go FLORIDA! 

We are also gearing up for our Churchwide Gathering in August of 2024 in St. 
Louis.  

As always thank you for your support and encouragement for and with the 
Presbyterian Women groups in your churches. Please continue to encourage your 
women to participate with your groups.  

Blessings, 

Nancy 
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